
BUTTS AREA REGENERATION

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION EVENT

The next Community Consultation event
will be held on 30th of April in the

Neighbourhood Hall, from 2.30 to 7.30 .   

Please attend this important event to learn
about the plans being developed and have

your say. 

Tea, coffee and light refreshments will be
available.

All materials from previous community
consultation events can be viewed at the

office, No 19, Pearse St.  
All are welcome to drop in and review the

information.
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Community News                  

A number of events were organised by the Town Team
sub-groups over the last few weeks.

The Tidy Estates/Bio-Diversity sub-group held a clean
up event on April 5  and a flower planting event on
April 12 .  In addition, the Age Friendly sub-group
arranged a visit by mini-bus to the Leighlinbridge

Arboretum on April 8

th

th

th.

Thanks to all involved in organising these community
initiatives.

There will be more events coming up soon so keep an
eye out for information on what’s happening in the

area!


